# Parent Partnership Minutes for meeting

# Thursday 21st August 2025 6pm

### **Attendees**

Nicola Tyrrell (Head teacher)

Victoria Mclaughlin (Chairperson)

Kymberley Robertson (Secretary)

Mariesha Payne (Treasurer)

Christine Boyle

#### **Minutes**

# **Future fundraising events**

- Halloween disco on 31<sup>st</sup> October in the hall. There will be two one-hour sessions. The first from 6pm until 7pm and the second 7:30pm until 8:30pm. It will be £5 per session per child including a drink and snack
- We will have two movie nights the first 3rd October and second 5<sup>th</sup> December straight from school. With the same arrangements as the last one held £5 per child including a hotdog, drink and popcorn.

# **Treasurer's report**

- There is £1491.53 in the bank account with £300 to come out for the bus to the pantomime in December
- Nicola is to ask Claire if there will paper required soon

#### **School uniform**

- Nicola is to ask other schools which companies they for school uniform so that comparisons can be made on prices
- Depending on the price comparisons we could come up with different options for purchasing school uniforms
- It was suggested that a message should be sent out stating the items that are currently in the swap shop
- It was suggested that Leaver's hoodies would be investigated and possibly a contribution could be made

## **Future meeting dates**

- 25<sup>th</sup> September at 6pm is the AGM
- 10<sup>th</sup> October 3:15pm
- 1<sup>st</sup> December at 5:30pm
- The rest of the dates will be decided in the new year

#### **AOCB**

- It was suggested that a parents Whatsapp group could be set up. It would only be for information on our events. Rules would be set and no school related items would be allowed.
- PVG's are to be looked into for those of us who attend and help at the events to find out if the free volunteer one is suitable
- Nicola is planning on holding a Decider skills sessions in person and on Teams. The children would be welcome to attend too. It would provisionally be 22<sup>nd</sup> September from 6pm until 7:30pm.
- There is a Meet the teacher event on 25<sup>th</sup> August from 315pm until 345pm.
- There is currently a job advertisement out for a PSA for 19.5 hours a week after Miss Robertson and Mrs Strachan left last term. There has already been several applications received
- It was suggested that an intergenerational volunteers would be contacted again to ask
  if they could visit the school

- The polytunnel requires repaired again and volunteers are needed to help and also to water the plants when planted in school holidays and weekends
- Nicola asked if we would like to add anything to the September newsletter. It was suggested that the dates of the events and also a bit about the Parent partnership could be added
- Victoria suggested that we should look more into the Connect system to help with the future running of the Parent Partnership
- The quiz team group will start again soon
- It was suggested that we should look into the school initiative run by Possible Estate agents
- Class 2 may have the opportunity to take part in a Choirs project

# 25<sup>th</sup> September 2025 at 6pm

Attendees
Appointment of Office Bearers
Chairperson
Vice Chairperson
Secretary
Treasurer
Members
Chairpersons report
Treasurers report
Headteachers report
Halloween Disco
AOCB
The next meeting is 10 <sup>th</sup> October 315pm